Regarding Impact of the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake on the Ishikawa Plant (9th report)

April 3, 2024
Hakusan Inc.

We would like to express our deepest sympathies to everyone affected by the Noto Peninsula
Earthquake that occurred on January 1, 2024, and pray for the repose of the souls of those who
lost their lives.

We would like to inform you of the effects of this earthquake whose epicenter was in the Noto
region of Ishikawa Prefecture as of the ninth report as of April 3, 2024, as follows.

The latest confirmed status at the Ishikawa Factory (Wakabadai, Shika-town, Hakui-gun), which
is close to the epicenter, is as follows.

1. Completion of factory repair work

We are pleased to report that as of the end of March 2024, repair work on all areas of the
factory that were damaged by the earthquake has been completed.

Production of MT Ferrule had already resumed as of the end of February, and production of
other information and communication products has also resumed.

All products whose production was affected by the earthquake (see post below) are now in
production again.

Impact of the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake on the Ishikawa Plant (as of January 5, 2024)

We would like to express our gratitude once again to our customers who have supported us
during this earthquake and who have been waiting for us to resume production.

As the repair work has been completed, this report marks the end of the dissemination of
information regarding the impact of the earthquake on the Ishikawa Plant.

We will continue to do our best to provide products and services that satisfy our customers.
We look forward to your continued patronage and patronage.

that's all


https://hakusan-mfg.co.jp/en/news/529/

